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December 10, 2021

To Our Customers,

Effective Monday, January 24, 2022, USG will increase prices on the following products:

¢ Commercial and Retail ceiling panels will increase by up to 12%
o Including Mineral Wool panels, Fiberglass panels and Gypsum Lay-In panels
(GLIP)
o A subset of panels will increase by more than 12%. Please consult your
individual price lists for details

e All Commercial and Retail suspension systems will increase by up to 10% (including drywall
suspension systems)

o All USG Specialty Ceilings Suspension Systems in the US will increase by up to
10% (Includes USG & USG Ceilings Plus)

If you have questions about escalation guidelines, please contact your sales representative. As
always, we appreciate your business, and look forward to our continued partnership.

Sincerely,
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Mark Miklosz Earl Fenner, Jr.
General Manager — Tile, Grid & Ensemble General Manager
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